
[bookmark: _top]	OEA/Ser.W
	CIDI/INF.480/21
	14 December 2021
	Original: Spanish

















NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA ANNOUNCING
THE DECISION OF THE GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF NICARAGUA 
NOT TO ASSUME THE CHAIRMANSHIP OF CIDI FOR THE 
JANUARY 1 TO JUNE 30, 2022, TERM
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PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPN-OEA/AMY/21-00100


The Permanent Mission of Nicaragua to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to honorable Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and wishes to advise that the Government of the Republic of Nicaragua, acting in a manner consistent with its position vis-à-vis the OAS, has decided not to assume the six-month chairmanship of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) which will run from January 1, 2022.  

The Permanent Mission of Nicaragua to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., December 14, 2021 CIDRP03441E04
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